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A great deal has been written about nuclear
proliferation and nuclear non-proliferation since the f irst
detonation of a nuclear explosive device in 1945. This
paper can at best provide a brief summary of the main
events. The high point in the history of non-proliferation
is of course the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of NucJ.ear
Weapons (NPT) (1968-70). The establishment of the
International Atomic Energy Agency (the IAEA or "The
Agency») in 1957 is also highly significant, especially
since it is the international body that is responsible for
onsite inspections and safeguards measures that assist the
member states of the Agency to demonstrate that no nuclear
material is diverted to non-peaceful purposes f rom
safeguarded nuclear facilities. Besides these international
efforts, many countries that supply nuclear related
materials, equipment or technology have developed national
policies that they apply to the export of such nuclear
items. The purpose of this paper, therefore, is to describe
the development of Canada's non-proliferation policy since
1945 and to explain its current highly articulated state in
the wider context of the developing international
non-proliferation régime.


